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As part of building responsibility for third 
grade, the students and I have started a 
new program for homework. If all of the 
students have their log signed and reading 
and homework done, they will earn a letter 
in the word RECESS. When all letters are 
earned, they will get an extra recess. 
Please encourage students to take 
initiative to make sure their work is done. 
 
 

Literacy: The students have been 
working on researching their chosen 
history maker for our biography 
project. This project’s focus is “How 
did this person make a difference in 
their community or the world” This 
matches our social studies curriculum 
about community leaders and being 
good citizens.  

  
Math: Students learned about dividing 
and naming parts of shapes.  
 
 

Writing: This week the students 
continued with our poetry unit by 
writing haikus and cinquain poems 
about summer, food, and animals. 
 
Spring Testing:  Testing began Monday 
and will continue the next two weeks 
with math facts and reading 
benchmarking.   Tuesday, May 2nd: Addition Timed Test 

 Wednesday, May 3rd: Subtraction 

Timed Test 

 Wednesday, May 3rd: Early Dismissal 

 Friday, May 5th: Walk-a-thon 

 Friday, May 19th: Flag Ceremony 

 Monday, May 22nd: Field Trip  

 Monday, May 29th: No School 

 Tuesday, May 30th: Last Day of School 

 
Countdown to 3rd Grade: 22 Days! 
 

 

 


